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May 1st, 2025 

Barry Timberlake II  
CPO I, IT Category Manager 
Central Purchasing | Office of Management and Enterprise Services 
Oklahoma Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) 
C. 405-521-6721 | Barry.Timberlake@omes.ok.gov 
 

RE: Request for Bulk Pricing / Tiered Pricing Request for Contract SW1118 

Dear Mr. Timberlake, 
 
Maximus US Services, Inc. appreciates the opportunity to respond to the questions regarding bulk / tiered 
pricing for Contract SW1118.  
 
As requested, we provide the following information in the enclosed spreadsheet (Microsoft Excel format):  

 A comprehensive list of all goods/services/licenses currently provided to the State of Oklahoma 
under contract SW1118 

 Current unit pricing for each item 
 Pricing tiers and corresponding discounts for bulk orders 
 Please specify the minimum order quantities required to qualify for each discount tier 
 Any potential for further discounts based on increased order volume or long-term commitments 
 The validity period for the bulk pricing provided 
 Any additional relevant terms and conditions 

 
All terms, conditions, and assumptions applied to our original price submission and Contract SW1118 
apply to the information provided. We understand that the needs for each task order under SW1118 may 
vary and are happy to discuss any additional needs OMES or other agencies may have under the 
contract.  
 
If there is any additional information we can provide, please reach out to me via phone at 512.516.9891 
or via email at OKMaximusMSA@Maximus.com.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Carrie Thomas 
Senior Managing Director, US Services 


